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The University, in coordination with the Department of Health-National Capital Region, 

Manila City Health Department, and the Catholic Bishops’ Conference of the Philippines 

(CBCP) will launch the PINASLAKAS Nationwide COVID-19 Booster Vaccination 

Campaign on 22 September 2022 (Thursday) from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm at the UST Practice 

Gym. This event is part of the government’s program on rebuilding vaccine confidence and 

promoting booster doses for COVID-19. 

All concerned administrators, academic staff, support staff, security and maintenance staff, 

and students, who have not yet received their booster doses, are strongly encouraged to 

participate in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program through the following reservation and 

registration system:  

A. University Staff and Students

- Fill out the reservation form for the COVID-19 booster dose via 
thomedss.ust.edu.ph from September 16-19, 2022, and

- Register in the manilacovid19vaccine.ph.

B. Direct-hired staff, including the dependents of the University staff

- In lieu of filling out a registration form via the University’s online medical support 
and services,  signify your intention to register by sending an email to 
healthservice@ust.edu.ph using the subject heading COVID-19 BOOSTER 
VACCINATION, and

- Register in the manilacovid19vaccine.ph

To facilitate the booster vaccination, the proof of reservation and registration should be 

brought on the day of vaccination. 
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The following Health Protocols are to be observed during the said event: 

 

1. All participants in the COVID-19 Vaccination Program are required to wear well- 

fitted facemask. 

2. Health Declaration Checklist in ThOMedSS (for University Staff and Students) and 

StaySafe.PH app (for direct-hired staff and University staff dependents) must be 

accomplished prior to entry to the University. 

3. All those with COVID-19 symptoms will NOT be allowed to enter the University 

premises. 

4. Minimum public health standards must be observed at all times while inside the 

University. 

 

Together, let us recognize the importance of COVID-19 booster as an added layer of 

protection in maintaining the health and safety of everyone.  

 

Please take care and God bless you. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 
 
 

 


